
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

In Prayer: 

Sermon Notes: 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
-February 9, 2025- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship 
    Congregational Singing 
 God of Our Strength (VT 47) 
 Step By Step 
 Micah 6:8 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
 Magic Penny 
    Children’s Time 
    Scripture Presentation: Luke 7:1-17 
    Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song 
 Will You Come and Follow Me (VT 540) 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

Prelude: Kristin Oakes 
Worship Leader: Andy Coulombe 
Song Leader: Jana Gingerich 
Children’s Time: Serenity Coulombe 
Speaker: Steve Bomar 

Eva & Luci —North Marion Girl’s Basketball (V) 
  Fri. Feb 14 7:00PM: Home game vs. Philomath 
 

Emmitt —Ninety-One Boys Basketball 
  Mon. Feb 10 4:00PM: Home game vs. Crosshill Christian 
  Wed. Feb 12 4:00PM: Home game vs. Livingstone 

Creator God, make us glad this morning in the House of the 
Lord.  Remove from us our distractions, our heart-worries,  
our to-dos and should-haves and all the constant stress and 
strain.  And in its place, O God, give us more of You.  Here in 
your House, our hearts are filled with peace, our mouths with 
laughter, our tongues with shouts of joy! 



YOU ARE INVITED! 
 

Today, February 9, after the service, the Ramirez family  
will be providing a luncheon in honor of Iris Ramirez’s birthday!  

Everyone is welcome to join in the Fellowship Hall. 

 
TAMALE FUNDRAISER FOR BOLIVIA TRIP! 

 

Please scan the QR code to pre-order tamales and/or 
mini tres leches cakes. The money earned from this 
fundraiser will go toward expenses for those traveling 
to the Vida Feliz Senior Center in Bolivia.  The tamales 
and cakes will be available to pick-up after the church 
service on Sunday, February 16th.  
Contact Kiara Yoder with questions. 

 
MCC HOSPITALITY & SOLIDARITY  

WITH IMMIGRANT COMMUNITIES WEBINAR 
Wednesday, February 12 at 11am PST 

 

The Mennonite Central Committee Immigration Network will be 
hosting a webinar for individuals and their congregations who want 
to learn how they can support immigrants in their congregations 
and communities.  How can we, in this moment, offer hospitality 
and love to our immigrant neighbors?  To register to attend or  
receive a recording, visit: https://mcc.org/events/invitation-
hospitality-and-solidarity-immigrant-communities 

Sunday 
8:30am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service 
 

This Week 
Tuesday, 10:00am   Bible Study via Zoom 
Thursday, 6:30pm   Zion Leadership Table 

 

Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Kiara Yoder, Vonnie Oyer 
Next Week: Carolyn Yoder, Stacy Berkey 
 

Budget Report: Offering 2/9/25: $12,307.54 

HELP US UPDATE OUR DIRECTORY 
 

The church directory is a great resource to not only allow us to keep 
in contact with one another, it also assists newer members of our 
congregation to become familiar with their church family, and long-
standing members get to know our newcomers!  But, we need your 
help to keep it current.  For the month of February, we are asking that 
if you are a newer church attender, have an address or phone number 
change, would like to update your photo or submit a photo for the 
first time, please send that information to the church office at:  
zionmc@canby.com or fill out a Welcome Card and place it in one of 
the offering boxes. 

 
MENNONITE DISASTER SERVICE VOLUNTEER DATES 

 

MDS is still looking for volunteers to continue rebuilding six houses in 
Elk, Washington that were lost in a wildfire in 2023.  If you are able to 
serve for a week or two during any of the following dates:   

February 16-28 and March 14-21  
please contact Joyce at Washingtonunit@mds.org  to sign up. 

 
STEPHEN’S MINISTRY 

“Christ Caring for People through People” 
 

           Stephen Ministers are lay volunteers who are trained  
                       in confidentiality, are good at listening, supervised for  
                        quality care, and ready to offer God’s love through a 
Christian, caring relationship on a one-on-one basis for those in need.  
They are ready to walk with you and share God’s love through any 
confusion, stress or loneliness you may be experiencing, so you don’t 
have to carry it on your own.  No trouble is too big or too small to ask 
for help with.   Reach out to Pastor Jana for more information.   
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WORDS OF  

I am so thankful for the church family, and all the support and love 
that’s been felt by my whole family.   -Louise Gingerich 

https://mcc.org/events/invitation-hospitality-and-solidarity-immigrant-communities
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